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June 12, 2024 

Invitation to join a CMS Health Equity Confidential Feedback Report Listening 
Session on July 31, 2024 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) would like to invite providers 
to an upcoming listening session on July 31, 2024 from 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. ET. to 
discuss the 2023 Health Equity Confidential Feedback Reports, which were released 
to Post-Acute Care (PAC) providers in the Home Health (HH), Inpatient 
Rehabilitation Facility (IRF), Long-Term Care Hospital (LTCH), and Skilled Nursing 
Facility (SNF) settings.  

In October 2023, CMS released two separate Health Equity Confidential Feedback 
Reports that show provider performance on the Discharge to Community (DTC-
PAC) and Medicare Spending per Beneficiary (MSPB-PAC) measures. The reports 
showed performance on these measures stratified by beneficiaries’ Medicare-
Medicaid dual-enrollment status and beneficiaries’ race/ethnicity. 

The goal of this listening session is to gather feedback from providers and 
stakeholders on the PAC Health Equity Confidential Feedback Reports to guide the 
development of future PAC Health Equity Confidential Feedback Reports. 

If you would like to attend, please register at the following 
link: https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_y4vy8QZrQhuCU1lr3rZop
A  

We look forward to hearing your questions on the Health Equity Confidential 
Feedback Reports prior to this session. Please submit your questions or comments 
to: cmshealthequitycfrsession@ketchum.com by June 26 and we will incorporate 
them into the session discussion. 
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NOW AVAILABLE: CMS Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) Document and 
Methodology Report for the Post-Acute Care Health Equity Confidential 
Feedback Reports  

In October 2023, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) released two 
Health Equity Confidential Feedback Reports to post-acute care (PAC) providers: the 
Discharge to Community (DTC) Health Equity Confidential Feedback Report and the 
Medicare Spending Per Beneficiary (MSPB) Health Equity Confidential Feedback 
Report. 

To answer frequently asked questions and to provide methodological information 
about these reports, CMS released the Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) 
Document and the Methodology Report. The materials can be access through these 
links:  

• CMS Health Equity Confidential Feedback Report Frequently Asked Questions 
(FAQ) Document (PDF)  

• CMS Health Equity Confidential Feedback Report Methodology Report (PDF) 
 

https://edit.cms.gov/files/document/healthequityconfidentialfeedbackreportfaq.pdf
https://edit.cms.gov/files/document/healthequityconfidentialfeedbackreportfaq.pdf
https://edit.cms.gov/files/document/healthequityconfidentialfeedbackreportsmethodologyreport.pdf

